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Upcoming Events 
& Reminders:

Term 2
April

School office: 54580333

Student absence messages

Absentee Line:5458 0366

Email: admin@eudloss.eq.edu.au 

March

• 28th last day of term 1

• 28th no tuckshop

• 28th Beach safe year 3 
– 6 and last day of 
school

From the principal

• 15th 1st day of term 2

• 18th Student first aid

• 25th Anzac Day

May
• 6th Labour day public 

holiday

Thankyou to the families who took up the opportunity 
last week to discuss their child’s progress.

Did you know that parents have a massive impact on their 
children’s educational success? In fact, research shows 
that parental engagement is crucial for children and young 
people’s cognitive, social and emotional development.

Going along shows your child that you are interested in their 
education. It also provides deeper insight than a school report 
can provide about their strengths and interests, areas where 
they could improve and what you can do to help them achieve 
their full potential.

One way to show both teachers and 
your child that you are interested in 
their education is attending what are 
commonly referred to as ‘parent-
teacher interviews’ but may be 
better called parent-
teacher discussions. These sessions, 
which are offered twice per year, are 
an ideal opportunity to discover 
more about your child’s academic, 
emotional and social progress, and 
to share information about your 
child with his or her teachers.



At the recent P & C meeting changes were approved to the Eudlo 
State School uniform policy. Now is your opportunity to offer 
feedback. Please click on the below button to take you to the draft 
policy on our website. Feedback closes 3pm 28th of March 2024.

Control+

https://eudloss.eq.edu.au/supportandresources/formsanddocuments/documents/enrolment/eudlo%20state%20school%20uniform%20policy%20draft%202024.pdf


A special shout out to 
the amazing parents 

who gave up their time 
on a Saturday to help 

with the sausage sizzle. 
Thank you!

No tuckshop 
this week 

28th of March

Congratulations and a huge thank you to the wonderful P&C members who 
bravely put their hand up to hold a position in the Eudlo State School P&C.

President: Patrick 
Vice President: Nova

Treasurer: Holly
Secretary: Adele



Stephanie Alexander 
Kitchen Garden sous 
chefs hard at work.

Invasive species talk.

The fourth instalment of battles that we believe are worth having.  May your battles be 

gently won!

Argue for honesty

We cannot assume that kids will always be honest with us. Lying is a naturally acquired 

skill to avoid conflict and difficulty. If you want honesty, you must argue for it, role model 

it, and teach it.
You teach honesty by practicing when they are young with 

simple things like, ‘Have you brushed your teeth?’ It is easy 

to check and easy to reward. If you don’t argue for honesty 

at that level, you cannot expect an honest answer down the 

track to, “Were you drinking alcohol at the party last night?”

Honesty from all parties leads to open communication and trust. 

That trust is essential.

Your kids need to know that even if they tell you something you 

really don’t want to hear, you will listen and you will support 

them. This doesn’t mean there will be no consequences, but it 

does mean you will be a safe harbour.


